
 

 

Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,           

     We’ve had a lot going on here 
these past two months that we’re 
excited to share with you! Last month, 
we attended our first church service 
since our arrival. We are now able to 
meet twice a week at the church plant 
where we are helping the Murray 
family. We are so grateful to finally be 
able to worship together in Bolivia.  
 Just after our last letter, our son Landon fell from his bike and broke 
his arm. We praise God for providing good medical care and that he is 
recovering wonderfully! Ryland has also had some ongoing dental 
problems which led to a small tumor that had to be removed this past 
week. He is also doing great and has recovered nicely.  
 We recently asked you to pray about God’s leading in finding a 
vehicle to purchase. Several weeks ago, we unexpectedly had to return 
the car we were leasing. God graciously provided the perfect truck soon 
after, and we were able to use our vehicle fund to purchase it. Our truck 
has already been a great blessing! Last month, we were able to use it to 
transport Bibles that were shipped across Bolivia! 
 Many of you may remember us asking for prayer concerning Bolivia’s 
election last year. The election resulted in protests and a country wide 
shut down due to the previous president being accused of voting 
fraud. This October, Bolivia was finally able to hold a new election to 
decide on their new president. The results were not what we had 
hoped for, but we are trusting that God knows what is best for Bolivia 
and that He will carry out His plan no matter who leads this country.    
Your servants for Christ’s sake,  

The McKinney Family  
Missionaries to Bolivia 

Prayer Requests  
• The new church 

plant we are 
helping  

• Bolivia’s political 
situation  

 

Praises 
• Our new truck 

• Ryland and 
Landon’s smooth 
recoveries  
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